
Hood Jr. High 

Reconstitution Plan 2013-14 

The requirements for the Hood Jr. High reconstitution plan includes the 

actions that have already happened in the voluntary reconstitution that 

the district with the support of the PSP Dr. Karen Case implemented.  

The teachers and administrators from the campus were all interviewed 

for positions on the campus and decision were made to keep them or 

let them go if they did not meet the standards for retention at the New 

Hood Jr. High.   

The school was also moving toward block scheduling but it was not 

effective last school year so the campus is moving back to traditional 

class schedules.   

Project Based Learning was implemented with at least a couple of 

projects conducted during the year.  Training in PBL was conducted for 

the campus faculty members that were selected to participate in this 

program. 

The 9th grade class was moved to two other jr. high campuses but as 

the district was working to move toward the middle school model the 

move could not happen in 2014 so the 9th graders were moved back to 

Hood for the next two years since the 3 new elementary schools are 

opening in the fall of 2015. 

For the current year Hood has started the PBIS/Champs program to 

help support discipline on the campus.  The training was provided 

school wide for all the team members. 

A very strong focus is being placed on curriculum and alignment 

through unit assessments and benchmarks.  Administrators will be 

conducting walkthroughs to monitor delivery and rigor.  The campus 

will be having data talks and PLCs to hold everybody accountable. 


